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June 5, 2023 

Attention: ASTD, OR1, OR2, & RTWSS providers 

Subject: New Co-Quality Assurance Supervisor  

New Co-Quality Assurance Supervisor 
We would like to take this opportunity to introduce Cole Thevenot as the new co-Quality 
Assurance Supervisor for the ASTD, OR1, OR2 and RTWSS programs, effective June 5, 2023. 
Cole started with WorkSafeBC in 2019 as a Recovery and Return to Work Specialist, and in 
early 2022 began in the role as Quality Assurance Supervisor in Health Care Programs. 
 
Michelle Lui remains with Health Care Programs however is transitioning to support a 
different portfolio. 
 
Please do not hesitate to reach out if you have any questions. 
 
Contact us 

Shared Emails: 

ASTD@worksafebc.com 

OR1@worksafebc.com   

OR2@worksafebc.com 

RTWSS@worksafebc.com  
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The Information Bulletin serves as a communication channel between Health Care Programs and the 
program providers. If you would like to be added to the email list, change your email address or be 
removed from the list, please send an email to hcsinqu@worksafebc.com requesting the change. 

For Payment Status, Inquiries and Issues 
WorkSafeBC Payment Services  

604.276.3085 (Extension 2)  

1.888.422.2228 (Toll free) 

 
For more information about other health care programs at WorkSafeBC, visit us online at  
https://www.worksafebc.com/en/health-care-providers. 
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